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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       137,200.00
Pledged:					     $	  41,740.00 

Sunday, September 22, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am 	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:00pm	 Deacon Meeting

Tuesday, September 24th
 12:00pm	 White Flag Committee

Wednesday, September 25th
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Quarterly Church Meeting
		  Hearts & Hands Children’s Ministry
		  Youth Activities
 7:00pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, September 26th   
 1-2pm	 Food Pantry
 1:00pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Budget Update!
To meet our budget goal of $528,010 for Fiscal Year 2018-2019, 
we need $51,913 by September 30th. 

Please make or cancel your reservations by 4:00pm on 
Monday afternoons. 

September 25th Menu: 		  Volunteers
Hamburgers				   Joyce Parker
Potato Salad				   Billie Poynter
Baked Beans				   Pat Waddle
Dessert				    Jenny Watkins

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Billie Poynter 
and family in the passing of their loved-one Agnes Young.

In the month of August the FBC Food Pantry distributed 3,791 
pounds of food to 98 households comprising 168 people. This 
included 58.25 pounds from the Mustard Seed Garden.



First Baptist Church at Worship 
The Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost

 
 

September 22, 2019 
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning 

Scripture Lessons 
Psalm 86:11-17 
Romans 8:14-25 

Matthew 13:24-30, 36-43 
 

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir 
How Can I Keep from Singing?

 
Sermon by Phil Majors 

“Living with Life’s Uncertainty”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Paul Sims		
	          606.202.0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  Wes Tipton
	         606.524.1111

USHERS & GREETERS
September 22, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. J. Bill Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

September 15th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $            14,665.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         476,097.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         482,452.09
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         507,400.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    44.80
Loose change received in September will benefit the Corbin Community 
Backpack program. 

Sept. 22nd	 Nursery:   Jennifer Hannah & Glida Morgan  
         Children’s Church:  Brittany & Josh Worthy 
			          Lisa Harrison & Sherry Pace

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 22nd
are placed in memory of RUTH MYERS

by 
David & Vickie Myers and family

 hearts and hands
 a ministry for and by children

 Wednesday evenings at 6:15 pm
 in the Family Life Center of First Baptist Church

Schedule:
September 25

We will work on a craft to give to residents of Baptist Housing
October 2

We will complete the craft for Baptist Housing residents
                                                           October 9		

We will go to Baptist Housing to serve food and present gifts
October 16
Fall Break
October 23

Pumpkin Painting
October 30

Fall Festival
Trunk or Treat – Inflatables – Games

hotdogs/chips/cookies/hot cider
November 6

We will work on Christmas Shoe Boxes with Scarlette Jasper
November 13

We will continue to work on Shoe Boxes
November 20

A service project to collect gloves, scarves, and socks
 for the White Flag Ministry

November 27
Thanksgiving break

December 4
We will work on a Christmas craft to take home

December 11
A Christmas Party

 Jenny Daniel, Lindsay Lowe, Sherry Pace, & Nancy Rich
 leaders

Memorial Gifts:

Gifts have been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in memory of my husband, Ed Black

and my son, Denny Black
by

Joan Black

 Time to reshuffle our Tables of Eight groups.  We are starting from    
 scratch, so if you would like to participate please let us know by  
 signing up on the sheets located by the entrances of the sanctuary, 
 or by visiting our web page, www.corbinfbc.org. We also need table 
 coordinators, so let us know your interest in that as well.

 What’s Tables of Eight?  It is an opportunity to deepen your  
 relationship with the church membership by sharing a meal two or 
 three times over the next year.  Groups are randomly selected with 
 some attempt to make the tables cross-generational, mixed genders 
 and mixed martial status.  Some groups meet at a restaurant, others 
 are hosted in homes and still others pool their culinary talents to 
 potluck.  The only complaint ever heard is that the tables do not meet 
 often enough. 

38 of your friends have already signed up at this time.There’s 
plenty of room for you!

We are in need of volunteers for Nursery and Children’s 
Church.   Please let us know if you would like to help with 
either one.    


